
  

 

ONEIDA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
 

 

 

 
    

   

Grady M. Hartman 

Sheriff 

Daniel L. Hess 

Chief Deputy 

2000 East Winnebago Street 

Rhinelander, WI. 54501 
Telephone: (715) 361-5100 

Fax: (715) 361-5112 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release – Monday, June 22, 2020 

 

Town of Nokomis- On Sunday June 21, 2020 at approximately 02:44 a.m., the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office 

received a 911 call from a male stating he was not from around here, his girlfriend was intoxicated, and he 

wanted to go home. The call was disconnected and upon call back the caller stated that there were about 10 

guys coming to fight him. The call was coming the area of Nokomis Park.  Another call came from the same 

area with a male stating that his friend was stabbed twice in the side with a three-inch blade. 

 

Upon deputy’s arrival it was discovered that the original caller, Robert H. Williams 34, of Panama City, 

Florida was involved in an altercation with Andrew W. Wickland 28, of Tomahawk. During this altercation 

Williams stabbed Wickland numerous times.  Wickland was transported to Sacred Heart Hospital.  Williams 

was taken to the Oneida County Jail after being medically cleared at St. Mary’s Hospital.  Charges of Reckless 

Endangering Safety, Aggravated Battery, and Criminal Damaging Property will be referred to the Oneida 

County District Attorney’s Office. 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the following:  Nokomis First Responders, Oneida 

County EMS, and the Lincoln County Sheriff’s Office.  

 

Any additional questions can be directed towards Captain Tyler Young at – 715-361-5137 (desk) 

           715-490-1454 (cell) 
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ONEIDA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
 

 

 

 
    

   

Grady M. Hartman 

Sheriff 

Daniel L. Hess 

Chief Deputy 

2000 East Winnebago Street 

Rhinelander, WI. 54501 
Telephone: (715) 361-5100 

Fax: (715) 361-5112 

 


